
 

 

 
 
          

August 26, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 Imperial Pools and The Vinyl Works is committed to providing our customers 
with the highest quality swimming pool liners and exceptional service. We have 
continued to improve our efficiencies in all aspects of our business and work closely with 
suppliers to minimize cost increases. However, due to the continued escalation of raw 
materials , labor and transportation cost since our last price increase in February of 2023, 
Imperial will implement a 4% increase on all Vinyl Works inground liners effective 
September 29, 2025.  
 Purchase orders placed by September 26, 2025, for immediate shipment will 
receive current pricing. Any orders placed before September 26th but not shipped and 
invoiced by December 1st,will be repriced at current pricing. Updated price lists will be 
sent out within the next week. 
If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Sales Director or Vinyl Works 
Corporate Services Representative. 
  
Imperial Pools and The Vinyl Works truly appreciates your business, and we wish you 
continued success. 
 
        Sincerely, 

       Kieran Brown 
     Director of Manufacturing Sales 

             Imperial Pools, Inc. 
     

 


